
From: Hilary Eisen <heisen@winterwildlands.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 10:03 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Cc: Robertson, Robert N -FS; Troxel, Olga -FS; Stresser, Susan R -FS; 

Schacht, Steven -FS; Metzger, Rick -FS 
Subject: comments on Shoshone revised proposed action (email 2 of 2) 
Attachments: previously submitted 2.zip; WWA revised proposed action 

comments.pdf 
 

Hello, 

 

A zip file containing comments, reports, and other information that Winter Wildlands Alliance 

has previously submitted, to ensure it is all in the record, is attached. This is the second of two 

emails. I am also including WWA's comment letter on the revised proposed action, which was 

also sent in my previous email. 

 

Please let  me know if you have any trouble opening any of the attached files and I can send a 

hard copy. 

 

Thank you, 

Hilary Eisen 

 

--  

Hilary Eisen 
Policy Director 
Winter Wildlands Alliance 
P.O. Box 631 

Bozeman, MT 59771 

(208) 629-1986 

  


